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Blessing, Heather

From: doris adams <dadams1999@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 11:06 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Fair District Testimony

We need to restore confidence that every voter’s vote counts. 
To do that districts must be seen as absolutely fair across the board,  
regardless of what party is in or we don’t actually have a Democracy.  
When you can do that, you will prove that the people’s voice makes   
the decisions, not the money of the corporations and the wealthy. 
I hope these meetings will not be just wasting our time, while the boys 
in the back room continue to screw over the American people as we  

have seen for far too long now. 
Doris Adams 

937-231-9996 

dadams1999@gmail.com 

1358 Bellbrook Ave. 
Xenia, Ohio 45385 


